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Dear Parents, Carers & Children 
 

Warm Clothing: Now the weather is getting more autumnal 
could children all please have appropriate warm clothing with 
them in school. We encourage children to be outside as much as 
possible every day and to maintain good ventilation hygiene we 
are keeping classroom windows open as much as possible. 
 

Key Stage 2 Jobs: Children have now had their formal job offers 
and will begin their roles next week. Congratulations to all our 
successful candidates the applications and interviews were all of 
an exceptionally high standard. 
 

Harvest Festival: It is the church harvest festival this weekend; 
more information about this later in the Newsletter. Our Year 1 
and 2 children will also be leading a Harvest Worship in church 
on Monday 18th October. Parents of children in those year groups 
are very welcome to join us at 9.15 in church for this special 
service. We will be holding a harvest collection in school from 18-
20 October (dry and tinned based goods only please). 
 

Eco & School Council Elections: Election day is Thursday 14th 
October. Children will need a manifesto or poster explaining why 
they make a suitable candidate for these roles. Please see our 
Enrichment Page for more information about this. 
 

Times Tables: Now routines for reading and spellings are 
becoming established we are now asking for support in helping 
children learn their times tables. Children in Year 3 had a letter 
this week encouraging use of the Times Tables Practice Books; all 
children from Years 3-6 have a login for Times Tables Rockstars 
and the leaderboard for each year group will be back on the 
Newsletter from next week. We have also launched a maths 
times tables award scheme for Years 2-4, please see our Maths 
Page for more information about this. Please note, Year 2 have 
not yet started to learn multiplication in school yet! 
 

Dinners: All dinners must be booked in advance during the 
current supply issues. Please pre-order meals with Chrissy if 
children need a school dinner. 
 

Warmest Regards,  
       

 

http://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/
mailto:bursar@newburgh.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/info-for-parentscarers/enrichment-opportunities
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Headteacher’s Roll of Honour 

Those children who have 

demonstrated both effort in school 

and the Gospel Value of Respect are:- 

Team Crane 

Hughie 

Team Halton 

Alice 

Team Lucas 

Ava 

Team Rigby 3 

Louis 

Team Rigby 4 

Aiden 

Team Venables 

Lottie 

Oscar P  

  

Congratulations to the OAK FAMILY 

for gaining the most points this week. 

Next Week at Newburgh:- 

 

Dinners – Week 1 (limited menu) 
 
Monday– KS1 Fundamental Movement 
& Y4 Healthy Schools Clubs at 3.30. 
Tuesday – KS1 Science & Venables 
Football Clubs at 3.30. 
Wednesday – Choir Club at 8am. Y4-6 
Music. PTA AGM at 6.30pm 
Thursday –Venable Swimming. KS1 Art 
& Craft & Rigby Football Clubs at 3.30. 
Friday –EYFS & KS1 – Bring a Stick To 
School Day. KS2 Gymnastics Club at 
3.30 

How have you let your light shine this week? 
 
Team Nursery We have made our own gospel value of what 
makes a good friend. 
Team Crane we said something nice about the person sitting next 
to us and played something nice. 
Team Halton Listening to our parents & helping them.  
Team Lucas Showing respect and kindness and helping each 
other. 
Team Rigby Being helpful, using manners, reading every night to 
improve. 
Team Venables Creating the harvest window display in church, 
remembering to use manners & helping others. 
 

Reminders 
- Don’t forget to order dinners. Children who have not pre-

ordered their meals for next week may not get a choice of 
meal. 

- Don’t forget to book your flu vaccination. The link will 
close on Monday evening. 

- Don’t forget to order your photographs from Helen. 
- PTA AGM is Wednesday at 6.30pm. You are all welcome to 

attend. Come to the top of the playground to access 
Venables classroom where the meeting will be held. 

- Bring a stick to school day is Friday for children in Teams 
Crane, Halton and Lucas. 

 

 

Website Updates 
 
Team Nursery Liaison, Reading Workshop presentation & What 
to Expect When document updated 
Team Crane Crane Weekly Liaison added & Reading Workshop 
presentation updated. 
Team Lucas Life in Year 2 photographs added. 
Team Rigby RE Knowledge Organisers – Harvest & Christmas 
added 
 
English Page Reading Workshop (for Nursery and Reception) 
presentation and photographs; Pyjamarama Day photographs 
and Writing for a Purpose examples. 
Maths Page Times Tables Awards information for parents 
 
 

http://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/
mailto:bursar@newburgh.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/classall-round-care-information/nursery
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/classall-round-care-information/class-crane
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/classall-round-care-information/class-halton
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/classall-round-care-information/class-lucas
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/classall-round-care-information/class-rigby
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/classall-round-care-information/class-venables
https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=119482&Type=FLU
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/classall-round-care-information/nursery
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/classall-round-care-information/class-crane
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/classall-round-care-information/class-lucas
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/classall-round-care-information/class-rigby
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/statutory-information/curriculum/english-overview
https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/statutory-information/curriculum/mathematics-overview
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Harvest Festival, Christ Church Newburgh 
2nd & 3rd October 2021 

 
The church will be open for viewing this weekend to see the wonderful harvest 
decorations done by various groups (including our school) on Saturday 10am -4pm 
and Sunday 1pm – 4pm. Refreshments will be available.  
 
There is an organ recital on Saturday at 7.30pm in church by Mr Tony Nightingale, 
no ticket required. 
Harvest Family Service is on Sunday at 10am and Harvest Songs of Praise is on 
Sunday at 6pm; all are very welcome. 
 
Gifts of food donations are very welcome at either the open days or the Family 
Service. 
 
Gift Day 
We are filled full of hope for our future and remain a worshiping church in our 
community, we will be welcoming donations before, during and after the 
celebration weekend. If you would like to send a gift to support our village church 
then it is possible in any of the following ways: 
 

- Cash donation through the letterbox of the church or given during the 
weekend. 

- Card donations over the weekend. 
- Justgiving – visit our page: Christ Church Newburgh on www.justgiving.com  
- Text Giving – There are cards in church but the details are: 

 
To donate £1 text CCHURCH to 70201 
To donate £3 text CCHURCH to 70331 
To donate £5 text CCHURCH t 70970 
To donate £10 text CCHURCH to 7019 
 

 

http://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/
mailto:bursar@newburgh.lancs.sch.uk
http://www.justgiving.com/
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